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Logging Activity on Hungry Horse Reservoir Roads, Drive Cautiously 
 
 

Please use caution when driving along the Hungry Horse Reservoir, both East-Side 
and West-Side Reservoir Roads, due to Flathead National Forest logging 
operations in the area.  Drivers are encouraged to drive slowly, stay to the right 
side of road, drive with lights on and obey local area road signage and road 
personnel.  
 
Logging truck traffic is heavy along the East-Side Reservoir Road, Forest Service 
Road #38, due to the Spotted Beetle Timber Sale and the Paint Emery Stewardship 
Project.  Logging activity traffic is also taking place on the Meadow Creek Road, 
Forest Service Road #2826.   
 
The Blackfoot Hazard Tree Salvage Project is taking place along the West-Side 
Hungry Horse Reservoir Road, Flathead National Forest Service Road #895.  Most 
road-side activity is happening between mile markers 15-21.  Logging traffic is 
also taking place on the Beta Creek Road, Forest Service Road #895H.   Traffic 
delays may be encountered.   
 
Log-truck traffic will continue through October on these roads.  For more 
information please contact the Hungry Horse District Office at 387-3800 or the 
Spotted Bear District at 758-5376.   
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